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ACDIS Luncheon on Opportunities for 
Women in Arms Control

October 2nd, 2019 12:00 pm

Armory  - Room 345

Please join us in welcoming Sarah Bidgood and David Schmerler to campus with 
a Q&A session focusing on challenges, opportunities, and careers in the 

nonproliferation and arms control field. Lunch will be provided for all attendees.

Sarah Bidgood:  
Director of the Eurasia Nonproliferation 
Program at the James Martin Center for 
Nonproliferation Studies in Monterey, 
California. She also leads the Young 
Women in Nonproliferaton Initiative, 
which aims to encourage more under-
graduate women to consider careers in 
this area of international security.

David Schmerler:  
Senior Research Associate at the James 
Martin Center for Nonproliferation 
Studies in Washington, DC. His 
research focuses on North Korea’s and 
Iran’s missile and nuclear programs. He 
is also an alumnus of the University of 
Illinois at Urbana-Champaign and the 
ACDIS Program.

If possible, please RSVP by 9/27 to acdis@illinois.edu


